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7th September 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Visit to St Mary’s Church 
 
As part of our RE Topic, Rowan class will be walking to St Mary’s Church during the 
afternoon of Tuesday 11th September.   We shall be back before the end of the school 
day. 
  
As the weather is changeable please could the children bring a waterproof coat.  The 
Local Visits Consent Form will cover this visit. 
 
We need adult volunteers for this trip, if you are able to come along at 1.30pm we 
would be extremely grateful. 
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Rawlings 
Rowan Class Teacher 
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